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As a resident of Cooc County.  Oregon for 71 years and living almost entirely in the 

Hauser and Saunders Lake area of the county, I  feel there is a real need for ATV to 

be able to use the roads and highways in the area to gain entrance to the Oregon 

Dunes National Recreation Area. I  see no harm in allowing this. Thank You 

Margo Erickson  


